SGT. P’S LAPGHANS FOR VETERANS
! P.O. Box 274

Poplar Grove, IL 61065

Phone: (815) 765-1172 | SgtPLapghans@gmail.com | http://www.SgtPsLapghans.org

December 19, 2019

Northern Illinois Corvette Club

P.O. Box 573

Rockford, IL 61105

Attn: Leon Gorsch, Dennis Mathews, and Donna Mathews

Dear Northern Illinois Corvette Club Members:

On behalf of thousands of American military veterans, Sgt. P’s Lapghans for
Veterans wants to thank you for your generous donation of $800.00.

With your generous donation, you have taken us a step forward in fulfilling our
mission of wrapping our veterans in comfort and warmth with lapghans
made from love and gratitude for their sacrifice and service.

In S5years, we have presented over 3,100 lapghans to veterans and active-duty
military personnel. We do this year around. Every year we also participate in 3
events that are for the homeless and less fortunate veterans. At these events,
each veteran, receives a lapghan, hat, scarf, mittens/gloves.

As a small tax exempt 501(c)(3) non-profit organization, we rely solely on
generous donations and grants from the community to operate and continue to
distribute our complimentary lapghans to veterans and active-duty military
personnel. No one in our organization receives a salary and all labor is donated.

Our entire staff of volunteers thanks you for your support. We sincerely
appreciate your contribution and are very grateful. Please be sure to check our
website for updates on lapghan distributions and other pertinent news
regarding our organization.

| honestly can’t thank you enough. Hugs to all of you.

S(.ncerely, M
Sgt. P’s Lapghan$ For Veterans is a 501(c)(3), not-for-profit, charitable

organization; therefore your gift is tax deductible under section 170 of the IRS
code. No goods or services were provided in connection with this contribution.
Please keep this letter as an important part of your tax records. This receipt

will serve as a written substantiation of your donation as required under law. /
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